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February Newsletter 2023
Dates for your Diary
February 1st: Parent Teacher Meetings (St Fiacc’s will close at 1:50pm for Infants and at 2pm for all
other pupils).
February 6th: Public Holiday (St Fiacc’s is closed).
February 7th: Safer Internet Day
February 10th: St. Fiacc’s closes at 12:00 for Staff Training on the Primary Language Curriculum
Infants will be collected at 11:50
First - 6th will be collected at 12:00
February 13th - 17th: St. Fiacc’s is closed for Mid Term Break (1 week)
February 21st: Swimming begins for Miss Kavanagh (4th) and Miss Mullen (3rd)

Thank you!
To all families returning our family contribution envelope. Date of next contribution: Wed February 2nd .

ATTENDANCE
Attendance rate for January – 87.4% (>7.2% on 2021)
We will be promoting coming to school on time for the month of March

HSCL Hug A Book Programme Grandparents’ Day January 25th

Parents Association

The newly formed Parents’ Association held its first meeting on January 20th. We wish the new

chairperson, Mr James Shannon, the very best in his new role. First up for the PA is the Easter Draw.

The cards are being drawn up and will issue to all families this term The PA are currently sourcing

prizes from local businesses.
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Living Our Ethos

This month we celebrate the life of our

Patron Saint - St. Bridget.

School Inspection
A curriculum evaluation of the teaching of
Social, Personal and Health Education was
conducted by the Inspectorate at St. Fiacc’ s
NS last November.
The Report is published and is available to
read on our school website. The Report
commends the positive school climate at St
Fiacc’s and recognises the effective provision
of teaching, learning and assessment of SPHE
at our school.

Health & Safety
The following notices will be erected on
school grounds to ensure pupil safety.

Please encourage your child to push
bike/scooter while on school grounds.
Recently parents have been bringing dogs
onto our school grounds. We operate a strict
no dog policy for reasons of child safety
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